
 
 
 

Parliament Week 

 

 

🗳️☑️Parliament Week ☑️🗳️ 

Our pupils took part in Parliament Week which culminated in a Democracy Day.  

Throughout the day, pupils took part in lots of different activities based on Democracy. KS1 pupils took a virtual tour 

of Parliament, pupils in Class 6, 7 and 8 held their own debates and our Year 5 and 6 children had a visit from the 

Mayor of Sedgefield!  

He told them about his journey to becoming the Mayor and how Democracy was used at a local level to help him be 

elected as a Councillor before becoming the Mayor earlier this year. The children were shocked and excited when he 

told them that one day, they too could be Mayor!  

All the children then discussed the value of having democracy as citizens in Britain and what this looks like in our 

school. 

 

      

 


